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January 24, 2002

ALL AGREEMENT STATES
MINNESOTA, PENNSYLVANIA, WISCONSIN

OTHER INFORMATION:  TECHNICAL CONFERENCE FORUM - EVALUATING
OCCUPATIONAL DOSE FOR INDIVIDUALS EXPOSED TO BYPRODUCT MATERIAL AND
MEDICAL FLUOROSCOPY  (STP-02-005)

A document, concerning evaluation of occupational doses when both NRC regulated material and
medical x-ray fluoroscopy are being used, has been uploaded to the NRC’s Technical Conference
Forum (TCF) for your review and comment.*

We are requesting your review and comment on a draft Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) that
addresses a personnel monitoring compliance issue.  This draft RIS will provide guidance for
determining doses to individuals who receive exposures to medical x-ray fluoroscopy, while
wearing a lead apron.  Early sharing of this draft RIS is for the purpose of collecting comments
and addressing any issues raised prior to distributing the RIS to licensees.

This document is predecisional and is available only at the Agreement States area of the NRC’s
TCF at:  http://techconf.llnl.gov/cgi-states/topics.  The document is marked:  "PREDECISIONAL
DRAFT INFORMATION FEDERALLY PROTECTED NOT FOR PUBLIC DISCLOSURE."  Due to
its predecisional nature, this document is exempt from public disclosure under NRC rules.
 Therefore, we request that you limit distribution to your staff and not release the draft publicly.  If
this draft is released, please inform me or the contact named below within 24 hours.

Please forward your comments by March 14, 2002 to the individual named below.

POINT OF CONTACT:  Joseph DeCicco        INTERNET:  jxd1@nrc.gov 
TELEPHONE:               (301) 415-7833          FAX:            (301) 415-5369

/RA/
Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs 
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